
 

 

Dear District Resident, 
 
Phase 3 construction of the Oregon Avenue Reconstruction Project is well underway 
and progressing on schedule. On Wednesday, May 5, 2021, weather permitting, 
construction activities will begin on phase 3A, reconstruction of the Pinehurst Branch 
Bridge. There will be no access on Oregon Avenue between Beech Street and the 
private driveway just north of Oregon Knolls Drive. These construction activities include: 
 

• Reconstruction of the Pinehurst Branch Bridge 
• Installation of retaining walls 
• District of Columbia Power Line Undergrounding (DC PLUG) work 
• Installation of DC Water underground conduits 

 
Please Note: Two-way traffic will be permitted on Oregon Avenue from the private 
driveway north of Oregon Knolls Drive to Tennyson Street in order to facilitate access to 
residences on the 6300 block of Oregon Avenue, Unicorn Lane, Oregon Knolls Drive, 
and residences on the private driveway north of Oregon Knolls Drive.   
  
Detour: Traffic attempting to travel northbound or southbound along Oregon Avenue 
between Beech Street NW and the private driveway north of Oregon Knolls Drive must 
follow detour signage along the project corridor (map attached). Traffic controls and 
signage will be in place to safely guide all motorists through the work zone. Motorists 
are urged to use caution as they travel in these areas, anticipate moderate delays and 
be mindful of pedestrians and construction personnel. 
 
Exact Location: Phase 3A construction activities will take place between Beech Street 
and Jones Way (private driveway) on the Pinehurst Bridge.  
 
Residents: Although the roadway may be blocked to thru traffic at times, access 
to your driveway will be maintained at all times.  If you are restricted from 
leaving or retuning to your driveway, please notify the nearest flagger, who will 
coordinate safe access.  
 
Our goal is to keep you abreast of traffic modifications and milestones while providing 
open communication with the construction outreach team.  Please feel free to visit the 



 

 

website at www.oregonavenueproject.com for the most recent project updates or 
email us at info@oregonavenueproject.com 

 


